
HI EVeRYONe 
Happy New Year! The 

snow is falling and we are 
definitely in the heart of 
ski season now – we have 
openings for our March 
Mammoth trip which is a 

great price and will definitely have lots of snow 
and fun for all signing up. Send your check in 
ASAP to Bela Kozak – see article on this page.

Our December meeting was great fun and we 
want to thank our Mr. and Mrs. Santa (a.k.a. Brad 
Davis and Louise Oliverio) for their visit from the 
North Pole. We would also like to thank Barbara 
Shramek for her organization of the Toys for Tots 
drive again this year.  

    We have a busy and fun January coming 
up – Hobe is leading a movie/lecture event at the 
Reuben Fleet Museum and Bonnie is getting our 
bowling event ready so send your check in ASAP 
to her if you want to participate. Also, we will 
have our monthly events – Ethnic Dining, Bocce 
Ball, Happy Hour, Walk and Hike -all the details 
are inside.

The Daytripper Federal Reserve trip on 
February 27 is filling and the cut off date is 
January 5 so send your check or contact me 
immediately if you are interested.  

PLEASE NOTE - due to the holiday our 
January meeting will be held on the Second 
Tuesday – January 8 at the Handlery. We have 
a great presentation lined up with Elderhostel to 
discuss travel, programs, seminars, etc.   

So here is to a Healthy, Happy New Year and 
see you at the January meeting.

President’s Corner

Yea   R  R O U N d  S p O R ts   & sOCIal Cl  U b 
We Live Mid-Life to the Max!

Find us on the web at www.tpscsd.org

jaNUaRY 2008

46th ANNIVERSaRY 
1962-2008

2008 Ski Schedule
Breckenridge - February 10-15, 2008

Price: $1045.00 per person  
Final payment due NOW!

Mammoth Mountain - March 9-14, 2008
Price: $450.00 per person
Final payment due NOW!  
Lift tickets not included

Mammoth Mountain Trip
SUNdaY, MaRCh 9 tO FRIdaY, MaRCh 14, 2008
PRICe: $450.00
FINal paYmeNt Is dUe NOW.

Join us on our annual pilgrimage to Mammoth Mountain. 
Mammoth gets an average of 373 inches of snow annually 
and the weather tends to be a bit warmer in March than 
in January. We will be staying at the 1849 Condo’s which 
everyone seems to enjoy with its short walk over to the 

Canyon Lift and access to the Village and downtown via the gondola. 

We will depart San Diego on Sunday morning, March 9, by bus, with a pick up at the 
Sears Essentials parking lot at Convoy and Clairemont Mesa Blvd. as well as a pick up in 
north county at the Via Rancho Park and Ride. We should be settled into the condos in 
Mammoth just in time for a happy hour. The trip leaders are attempting to spark up our 45th 
Anniversary trip with a 1960’s party. Please contact the leader if you might have any ideas 
for the party…old photos, memorabilia or anything else you might have from that era. 

Lift tickets are not included in the price since many of you already have Mammoth 
passes. New this year is the “Cloud Nine Express” a high speed six person detachable 
chair opening up the old Chair 9 area. We will be skiing from Monday morning until around 
noon on Friday when we will again load up the bus for our return that evening to San Diego. 
Please send your check made out to TPSC and mail to:

Bela Kozak 650 Columbia Street # 414, San Diego, CA 92101 
(858-526-9214 - day) (619-235-8528 - evening)  

 bkozak@ucsd.edu 
Co-leader: Don Piller 760-796-4007 dpiller@cox.net

TPSC Came thROUGh aGaIN wIth aNOtheR 
faNtastIC YeaR Of dONatIONs fOR the TOYs 
fOR TOts DRIVe

The USMC L/Cpls. Jaime Morales, Jr. and Daniel 
Crawford left with a van load of great toys to make many deserving children’s Christmas 
so much happier! Thank you to Santa and Mrs. Santa for visiting us from the North 
Pole…and Thank You so much for your wonderful donations.

Barbara
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Another year has flown by and what better way to end it than with a nice hike 
with Rich and Janet. Let’s meet in the parking lot of the Tecolote Canyon Nature 
Center, 5180 Tecolote Road (TG 1268 F2) for a 5-6 mile hike up the canyon (2 ½-3 
miles each way). The nature center should be open, so if you want to turn around 
early you can go look at exhibits and wait for the group to return to go to lunch. We 

hope you will join us and bring along a friend. Rain cancels. ThIs Is a hIke, NOt a walk!
Rich Sandvig 619-226-2330 (cell 619-994-6889)  

 Janet Hanson 858-278-9581 (cell 858-336-8396)

Hike with Rich & Janet
TeCOlOte CaNYON

5180 TeCOlOte ROad  
SatURdaY, DeCembeR 29, 2007  

9:30 AM

Join us for Senior Monday at the Reuben H. Fleet Science Center in Balboa 
Park. The entrance fee of only $ 5.00 includes a lecture at 12:30 PM about the 
history of the Science Museum, all current exhibits and an Imax movie. The 
current movies are: “The Living Sea”, “Sea Monsters” and “Dinosaurs Alive”. 
One of these movies will be playing every hour on the hour. Probably the most interesting exhibit is on 
aging. What we eat, how physically and mentally active we are and our attitude towards aging can affect 
our aging process. 

Hobe Schroeder  858-551-9651 (Cell  858-336-0539)

Senior Monday at the 
Reuben Fleet Science Center

BalbOa PaRk 
Meet IN the LObbY 12:00 PM

MONdaY, JaNUaRY 7, 2008 
$ 5.00 ENtRaNCe Fee (fOR 

seNIORs abOVe 65)

Join us at Sunset Point on Mission Bay for an informal afternoon of Bocce Ball. We will 
be meeting at 2:00 PM at The Dana on Mission Bay Drive (on Dana Landing Road…TG 
1268 A3). Novice players are welcome. Bring a chair, drinks, and snacks. If you have a set 
of Bocce Balls, please bring them also. Spectators are welcome and afterwards we will see 

if anyone wants to do a group dinner.

Tom Rothenburg   619-435-0662   (Cell 619-990-0472)

Bocce Ball 
SUNset POINt ON MIssION BaY

SUNdaY, JaNUaRY 13, 2008
2:00 PM

Let’s start the year off with a truly ethnic meal. We have really enjoyed the 
ambiance and flavorful cuisine at this wonderful Ethiopian Restaurant in the past. 
Join us for a special taste treat.

 Janet Spiro  619-291-1935  jspiro@webtv.net

Ethnic Dining
HaRaR’s  

2432 El  CajON BlVd.
 (NORth sIde Of BlVd. betweeN 

TeXas & ARIZONa Sts.)
TUesdaY, JaNUaRY 15, 2008

6:30 PM

 Join us for our first happy hour of the New Year. We will meet at the Gulf Coast 
Grill located at 4130 Park Blvd. There are good Happy Hour prices on drinks and great 
appetizers available from the menu. There is parking in front of the restaurant. We look 
forward to seeing you there. Bring a new friend.

Janet Hanson 858-278-9581 (Cell 858 336-8396) Dublbunny@aol.com

Happy Hour
GUlf COast GRIll

4130 PaRk BlVd.   
FRIdaY, JaNUaRY 18, 2008  

5:00 - 6:30 PM 

Take I-8 to Lomas Santa Fe Drive and head east. Turn left on El Camino Real. The 
trailhead will be 1.1 mile on the left. This will be the west side of El Camino Real 
between Rancho Serena Road. and La Orilla. (TG 1167 J 4 and 5).

 Join Rich and Janet for our first hike of the New Year. We want to make it clear 
that this is a hike and not a walk. We will encounter hills and various terrains. 
We suggest hiking boots or the like and don’t forget your water. The hike will be 
approximately 5 miles total. Breakfast/lunch at a local area restaurant. We look forward to seeing you. 
Bring along a friend. Rain Cancels!

Janet Hanson    858-278-9581 (Cell 858-336-8395) 
Rich Sandvig    619-226-2330 (Cell 619-994-6889)

Hike with Rich & Janet
HIke SaN ElIjO LaGOON 

SatURdaY, JaNUaRY 19, 2008
AppROXImatelY 5 mIles tOtal 

 9:30 AM



3

JUst FOR FUN
Mark your calendars for Thursday evening, when the San Diego Museum of Man 

celebrates Portugal - this country being part of its TOWER AFTER HOURS series. 
Experience the rich heritage by sampling regional food and drink, and by enjoying lively 
music and dance. The event transforms the Museum’s main floor below the rotunda 
into center stage for the group to share their rich cultural heritage. Each one-of-a-kind 
Tower After Hours program highlights a different country with a month long exhibit of 
its traditional folk art. 

Tickets may be purchased at the door or may be obtained in advance by calling the 
Museum at 619-239-2001. They accept Visa or Master card over the phone or you may send a check 
made out to The Museum of Man and mail to: 

 Museum of Man    
1350 El Prado - Balboa Park 

San Diego, CA 92101 
Barbara Shramek   619-286-1250   bjshramek@aol.com

Tower After Hours
Had tO be Re-sChedUled dUe 

tO the fIRe IN OCtObeR
SaN DIeGO MUseUm Of MaN

ThURsdaY, JaNUaRY 24, 2008
6:00 - 8:00 PM

$20.00 - ReGUlaR admIssION    
$10.00 - MUseUm Of MaN 

MembeRs

 With the fast-paced holiday season over, join us for a visit to Old Town, the “birthplace” of 
California, where life moves more slowly.  

 We will meet in front of The Theater in Old Town, which is located at 4040 Twiggs Street 
(TG 1268 F5), just off Juan Street.  There is plenty of free public parking.  Breakfast/Lunch will 
follow the walk.  Rain cancels. 

Janet Hanson 858-278-9581 (Cell 858-336-8396) DublBunny@aol.com 
Louise Oliverio 858-569-9999 (Cell 858-220-2336) louiseolive@sbcglobal.net

Walk with  
Janet & Louise

Old TOwN
4040 TwIGGs StReet (Off 

JUaN StReet)
FRIdaY, JaNUaRY 25, 2008

9:30 AM

It’s time again to get your bowling balls out, shoes polished and Green TPSC 
shirts ready.  Our next bowling event is planned for Saturday, January 26 from 5:00-
7:00 PM. Plan on meeting at Kearny Mesa Bowl, 7585 Clairemont Mesa Blvd. phone 
858-279-1501 (in the parking lot of the former K-Mart, now Sears Essential store, 
near Convoy St.). Please plan to be there no later than 4:30 PM so you can choose 
your ball and get your shoes. Sign in at the main desk, the teams and lanes to be 
announced at that time. Play begins as soon as your group gets its lane so don’t be 

late. Since League play begins at 7:00 PM we will need to leave at that time. Prizes will be awarded at 
supper. I’ll plan an optional pizza supper to follow at Fillipi’s Pizza Grotto, 5353 Kearny Villa Road, 858-
279-7240. For a set price of $7.25 we will have a 2 toppings pizza and  salad. Beverages would be extra.  
Send your check made out to TPSC to: 

Bonnie Grim  1810 Sea Pines Lane  El Cajon, CA 92019 
bfkg@cox.net   619-442-6787

TPSC Bowling 
Tournament

KeaRNY Mesa BOwl
7585 ClaIRemONt Mesa BlVd. 

SatURdaY, JaNUaRY 26, 2008 
5:00 - 7:00 PM

$13.00 MembeRs   $15.00 NON-
MembeRs

They say money makes the world go round-don’t miss this chance to take a 
fascinating behind-the-scenes private guided tour of the Los Angeles branch of 
the Federal Reserve Bank, where millions of dollars in cash, checks and coins 
are processed by high speed machines and robotics. This high security tour will 
cover the Currency Processing operation area; you will see millions of dollars 
stacked high in the vault, see historic currency and enjoy a fun interactive 
experience. Your tour includes transportation and a stop for lunch (on your own) 
at the famous Farmers Market in LA and a fun little surprise gift from the Federal Reserve. YOU MUST 
BRING A DRIVER’S LICENSE OR PASSPORT FOR ID.  Snacks and drinks will be served on the bus but 
you are welcome to bring along some of your own. Pick up location will be at 7:45 AM in University City 
at 4633 Governor Drive, street parking available. We will return home at approximately 7:00 PM.  Sign 
up early-we have limited seating.

Make your check out to TPSC with a SASE envelope and send to: 
Debbie Schroeder   2331 Darlington Row   La Jolla, CA  92037 

858-551-9651 debbieschro@aol.com                    
 Janet Hanson - 858-278-9581

Visit To Federal  
Reserve Bank 

& LOs ANGeles FARMER’S MARKET
MONeY, MONeY, MONeY 

TOUR wIth DaYTRIppeR TOURs
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 2008
CUT OFF DATE…JaNUaRY 5, 2008  

7:45 AM - LImIted SeatING 
 MembeRs $59.00   GUests $64.00



Mammoth Mountain Trip
SUNdaY, MaRCh 9 tO FRIdaY, MaRCh 14, 2008
PRICe: $450.00
all mONeY Is dUe JaNUaRY 1, 2008.

Join us on our annual pilgrimage to Mammoth 
Mountain. Mammoth gets an average of 373 inches of snow annually 
and the weather tends to be a bit warmer in March than in January. We 
will be staying at the 1849 Condo’s which everyone seems to enjoy 
with its short walk over to the Canyon Lift and access to the Village and 
downtown via the gondola. 

We will depart San Diego on Sunday morning, March 9, by bus, 
with a pick up at the Sears Essentials parking lot at Convoy and 
Clairemont Mesa Blvd. as well as a pick up in  north county at the 
Via Rancho Park and Ride. We should be settled into the condos in 
Mammoth just in time for a happy hour. The trip leaders are attempting 
to spark up our 45th Anniversary trip with a 1960’s party. Please 
contact the leader if you might have any ideas for the party…old 
photos, memorabilia or anything else you might have from that era. 

Lift tickets are not included in the price since many of you already 
have Mammoth passes. New this year is the “Cloud Nine Express” 
a high speed six person detachable chair opening up the old Chair 9 
area. We will be skiing from Monday morning until around noon on 
Friday when we will again load up the bus for our return that evening to 
San Diego. Please send your check made out to TPSC and mail to:

Bela Kozak   650 Columbia Street # 414, San Diego, CA 92101 
(858-526-9214 – day)   (619-235-8528 - evening)  

bkozak@ucsd.edu 
Co-leader: Don Piller 760-796-4007   dpiller@cox.net
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THE BOARD HAS ADOPTED A TRIP POLICY WHEREIN AN INCREASE OF UP TO 10% CAN BE ADDED AND WILL NOT CONSTITUTE GROUNDS FOR 
CANCELLATION WITHOUT PENALTY. THIS IS DUE TO FLUCTUATING AIRLINE COSTS.

2008 Ski Trips
Breckenridge
2008 SkI TRIps
BReCkeNRIdGe
BReCkeNRIdGe SkI ResORt
SUNdaY, FebRUaRY 10 thROUGh 
FRIdaY, FebRUaRY 15, 2008

PRICe: $1045.00 peR peRsON
All money is due now. Call Marilyn for exact amount for those of 

you that are unsure.  A wait list is available for $100.00.  Money will 
be refunded if space is not available   Otherwise this trip is full.  

We’re going back to Breckenridge, Colorado to enjoy the beautiful 
Rockies and enjoy the quaint old mining town.  We will be staying at 
the Park Ridge Condominiums, just a short walk to the Snowflake lift 
to get to the Peak 8 area and return to our condos via the four o’clock 
run.  We will fly from San Diego to Denver then bus to Breckenridge.  
With the 4-day lift ticket which is included in the price, you can ski at 
Keystone, Vail, and A-Basin as well as Breckenridge.

Breckenridge has the highest quad chair lift in North America…
over 12,800 feet.  This facility gets you to some fine bowl skiing.  In 
addition, there will be the usual happy hours and parties.  Marilyn 
Roland and Sue Sprouse are co-leading this trip.  Mail your check 
made out to TPSC to:

Marilyn Roland    2501 Via Viesta   La Jolla, CA 92037 
858-459-6449   marilynroland2.0@gmail.com 

For questions/information call: Sue Sprouse   858-274-8130 
s.sprouse@sbcglobal.ne

Racing Stripes
The San Diego Alpine League takes 

part in FWRA sanctioned Slalom and 
Giant Slalom races and Torrey Piners 
can participate. All you need to do is 
fill out the necessary release forms 

and show up. The club will take care of your membership and race 
fees. Most races are held on weekends and all but one will be at 
Mammoth. The race schedule for this season is as follows: 
•	 Slalom -  Sunday, January 6, ’08
•	 GS during FWSA Ski Week - January 22, ’08 at Whistler/Blackcomb
•	 GS - Saturday, February 2, ’08
•	 GS and Slalom - Saturday and Sunday, March 15 and 16, ’08

Championships will be held at Mammoth, CA on Sat and Sun, April 
5 and 6, 2008. This schedule and other information and updates can 
be found at http://www.skisandiego.org/sdal/. If you would like to race 
or have questions contact Laura. 

Race Director    
Laura Meldrum 858-483-7290 

lauragale@usms.org

Far West Convention
JUNE 5-8, 2008 – BELLEVUE, WA
OPTIONAL ALASKA CRUISE JUNE 8-15, 2008

 Join all the fun by attending this year’s Far West Convention in 
Bellevue, Washington (outside of Seattle).  There will be many fun and 
exciting events to attend such as the Silent Auction, Travel Expo, Celebrity 
Speaker Presentations, Awards Luncheon and Saturday Night Dinner/
Dance with Awards.  Optional fun activities include Pub Crawl, Golf 
Tournament, Kayaking, Space Needle Tour, Pike’s Market Tour, etc.  In 
addition, there is an optional Alaska Cruise (June 8-15) on the Norwegian 
Pearl after the convention with prices starting at $996.  If you’re planning 
to join the group on the cruise, your reservations must be made by 
February 15, 2008.  We will be staying at the Westin, Bellevue, and they 
have a very special rate for deluxe rooms available for $137.  Call 1-800-
937-8461 and make your reservation now while rooms are still available.  
Details are available at www.fwsa.org/.  Be sure to let Sue Sprouse or 
Debbie Schroeder know if you are planning to attend the convention.

FAR WEST TRAVEL:
•	 Far West Ski Week – Whistler – January 19-26, 2008 – Full but taking 

a wait list.  Contact Susan Shaffer at 858-481-5043. 

•	 Greek Isles Tour – October 1-17, 2008.  $3250 per person but there 
is a great deal included in the price.  Three to four days will be spent 
on each island visited.  There is an optional add-on to Istanbul. 

•	 Les Trois Vallees, France – March 7-15, 2008 at $1300 per person. 

•	 San Juan Cruise, being planned for fall 2008 or late spring of 2009.

Go to FWSA website for details at www.fwsa.org/.
Think Snow




